
From: Floyd. Keith  
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 4:34 PM 
To: Yeung, David 
Cc: Moon, Richard (Legal) 
Subject: Comments on Proposed R&T 441(d) Information Request Form 
 
Mr. Yeung, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed R&T Code 441(d) information 
request form. 
 
I believe the form would be improved by inserting the actual wording of R&T 441(d)(1) at the 
beginning of the first paragraph on the "Important Information" page.  The language of 441(d)(1) 
is pretty straightforward.  Including it in the form would help property owners understand the 
statutory scope of the assessor's ability to gather taxpayer information. 
 
 
Keith Floyd 
Deputy County Counsel 
County of Sacramento 
 


	From: Floyd. Keith

